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Good evening –
 
The Adams County Regional Economic Partnership’s Development Council recently heard a
presentation from the parties involved in Planning Case CU-130-22, Waste Connections of Colorado
– Materials Recovery Facility. We believe the project is well-designed and would serve the
community and region with a modern recycling facility. Please review the attached letter of support
for more details about our decision.
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns about this position.
 
Thank you – Lisa Hough
 

Lisa D. Hough
PRESIDENT/CEO

1870 W. 122nd Avenue, Ste. 300
Westminster, CO 80234
303.902.6920 

AC-REP.ORG
 
SCHEDULE A MEETING WITH ME - HTTPS://CALENDLY.COM/ACREPHOUGH
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Mayor Huseman and the Commerce City Council 
7887 E. 60th Avenue 
Commerce City, CO 80022 
RE: Waste Connections of Colorado – Materials Recovery Facility # C-130-22 

April 4, 2023 

Dear Planning Commission and City Council members, 

The Front Range Waste Diversion (FRWD) Enterprise was created through statute in 2019 to provide 
grant monies to support waste diversion efforts on Colorado’s Front Range. The program’s Board of 
Directors is represented by experts in the waste diversion industry employed by for profit and nonprofit 
organizations and local governments. At maturity, the program will award approximately $15,000,000 in 
grant funding annually.  

Waste Connections of Colorado hopes to construct a materials recovery facility in Commerce City and is 
requesting a conditional use permit and approval of its site development plan. The FRWD Board of 
Directors believes that this type of project represents the expanded capacity processing needed in the 
Denver Metro area and is well aligned with the program’s goals.  

In summary, as you consider approval of Waste Connections’ request, please note that the FRWD Board 
of Directors supports this much needed effort to increase waste diversion and infrastructure on 
Colorado’s Front Range.  

Respectfully, 

Laurie Johnson 
FRWD Board of Directors, Chair 




